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July11, 2017 

To: Brazilian Dental Science 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

 We would like to submit for your evaluation our original manuscript entitled “Biological 

restoration in permanent tooth: follow-up 4 years” to be published on Brazilian Dental Science and 

to state that this manuscript is not concurrently under consideration for publication in another journal. 

 Find attached bellow the contributions of each author and the potential reviewers details. 

 

We confirm that the manuscript has been read and approved by all named authors and understand 

that the Corresponding Author is the sole contact for the Editorial process. 
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